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7th June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 24th May 2019 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Reception 95.5% 35 

Second Year 1 95.5% 50 

Third Year 3 95.4% 20 

Fourth Year 2 95.1% 0 

Fifth Year 5 95% 50 

Sixth Year 4 92.4% 45 

Seventh Year 6 87.7% 20 

 
 

School Photographer 
The photographer will be in school on Friday 14th June at 9:00am to take individual and family group 
photographs.  You are not obliged to purchase both. 
 
If you want to include younger children in a family group photograph please come into school at 
9:00am with your baby or toddler so that these photographs can be taken first. 
 

School Trips 
Please return all slips and money as soon as possible for all school trips. 
 

Starlight Clothing Collection 
The next clothing collection for Starlight is on Wednesday 19th June.  If you have any old clothes that 
you would like to dispose of, please bring into school by Tuesday 18th June. 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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